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To Whom It May Concern 
 
I am alarmed and deeply saddened at the proposal to raise the wall of Warragamba dam. 
All the research and evidence submitted to investigate whether it would deliver the desired 
outcome concludes that it would not.  
To go ahead and raise the wall is irreversible. 
The Blue Mountains is a world heritage site. 
The proposed action tramples on the only remaining cultural link that the Gungungurra tribe 
have to their sacred home.  
The proposal will see the exponential development of this area.  
The proposal comes at a time when there is the universal acknowledgment that humans 
unmitigated concrete expansion and air polluting practices needs to end.  
To do otherwise is ruthless and reckless in the extreme. 
Sincerely  
Simone Wilks 


